
I adamantly oppose SB 941.   
 
It is foolish to think this bill will make law breakers obey the law because we have a new law to 
obey. You cannot be serious. This bill just puts more burden, more regulation and more cost on 
the backs of those of us who already follow the rules!! 
 
Two criminals are not going to get background checks to sell or buy a gun, you cannot really 
believe that can you? 
 
 
Law abiding citizens already obey what laws we have, WE ARE NOT THE 
PROBLEM.   Enforcement of our current laws and giving our law enforcement entities all the 
resources they need to do their jobs will stop far more crimes of all types than this foolish move. 
 
Wake up Salem.  Represent the people of Oregon as you are sworn to do, not your own 
misguided agenda back by out of state gun haters. 
 
Dr Kim Gauntt 
 


